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CHRISTMAS PARTY SATURDAY, DECEMBER
11, 1999, 6:00 PM AT THE GREENERY
RESTAURANT, 1551 MARCHBANKS ROAD,
WALNUT CREEK.

This restaurant is on Heather Farms Golf Course.
We have the place all to ourselves. We hope that
you already have your tickets because it is too late
to get them now. Santa Claus Louis Goodell has
checked the place and the food carefully and he
promises us a very good time.

Please wear your Badges during the meeting
so those newcomers will feel more comfortable
coming up to talk to you. You should also
approach them! Make them feel welcome!

PRESIDENT’S CORNER

I want to take this opportunity to thank the
membership for allowing me to serve as your
Chapter president for the last 2 years. It has been
a great experience. This organization has truly
been an inspiration to me over the years, as I am
sure it has for other members. It provided me the
opportunity to meet and get to know others who
share the same aviation interests that I do; to take
on the challange to build my own airplane; to have
the "people" resourses close at hand when I
encountered a problem during construction and to
get the encouragement I needed to continue when
things were not going well.

Over the last 15 years or so since I joined the
EAA and this Chapter, the lasting friendships and
experiences have been so much more memorable
than the first 15 years. Being a member of AOPA
and belonging to a flying club were O.K. for
awhile; but joining the EAA, building my own
airplane, flying to Oshkosh, Sun & Fun, Arlington
and other fly-ins, attending monthly Chapter
meeting, organized fly-outs, yearly picnics and
Christmas parties with the many friends you
make are "really where it's at!"

I want to extend a special thanks to Scott Achelis,
our Vice President, for the tough job of arranging
for speakers at each meeting and for contributing
the many thoughts and ideas during our monthly
board meetings. This man is a definate candidate
for Chapter President in the future when his life is
not quite so busy as it is now.

A special thanks to Doug Page for doing an
outstanding job as newsletter editor. It truly takes
a talented person to pull together, edit and publish
a newsletter month after month and keep it
interesting and informative. Thanks Doug. ,
And of course, many thanks to Louie Goodell for
keeping the books, paying the bills, corresponding
with Oshkosh to arrange insurance for Chapter
functions etc., booking the location and arranging
the details of our Christmas party each year and
providing coffee and cookies for our monthly
meetings. He has really been a hard working and
dedicated member to this Chapter.







